
 

LOCATION: 

 
 

THETIS ISLAND WHARF

THETIS ISLAND WHARF & 
COMMUNITY DOCK

Starting March 12, 2024

  CLOSURE 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE 

The WHARF AND COMMUNITY DOCK at THETIS 
ISLAND WHARF will be closed to the public starting 
March 12th for approximately 4 - 6 weeks for repairs. 

Users will be required to STAY OFF THE WHARF 
during construction. Please obey all posted signage 

and barriers.  


